
From: Ken Marois 
Subject: Shell at 3451 Rebecca St., Oakville  
Date: November 28, 2014 at 10:20:30 AM EST 
To: <brontevillageresidents@gmail.com> 
 
Dear Ana Hourahine, 
  
Your letter dated October 28th has been sent to me for response and I do 
apologize for the delayed response, as this was due some administrative 
confusion. 
  
We can confirm that although we were approached by Bell about locating a 
cell tower at our subject Shell site, a cell tower will not be installed at this 
location. 
  
If there are any other questions, please feel free to contact me directly at 
the phone number below. 
  
  
Regards, 
  
Ken Marois  Real Estate Advisor  North America Network Delivery 
Shell Canada Limited 400-4th Avenue SW, 
Calgary AB T2P 2H5	
  


